
Joseph D. Peters 
Renaissance Productions, 
Ltd. P.O. Box 582 
San Dimas, CA 91773 
REF: “Tango in the Dark”

Dear Joseph,

Thanks for sending me the script, storyboards and a Demo CD 
Soundtracks of “Tango in the Dark”.
I would love to work on this thriller as your Sound Designer.
Please feel free to contact me at your convenience.

Truly yours,

José Luis Díaz
jld@jldiaz.com.ar
Cel Phone: 54-911 3190-1234 
Buenos Aires, Argentina (South America)
www.jldiaz.com.ar 
http://www.imdb


